

PHONE FA 6-5246

Shepherd of the Hills Broadcasting Co.
114 East Division
BOLIVAR, MISSOURI

December 6, 1961

S. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you very much for your report of our test Thursday morning, November 2, 1961. The information listed in the QSL is correct.

You might be interested in knowing that most of the QSL's received at K B L R contained similar weather conditions, that is, weather clear and about freezing.

Thank you again for your very nice report.

Sincerely,

Paul Rheuark Chief Engineer

Paul Rheunk